
School Visit Information 

The Coach Drop-Off point is located at the bottom of the site by the Hercules aircraft. Please disembark and head up the main central 

pathway towards the Visitor Centre. Coaches are then to park in the coach bays next to the main visitor car parks. 

A member of the Access and Learning Team will be ready to greet you at the visitor centre and will book you in and brief you on the measures 

that the Museum have in place. Please abide by the one-way system near the visitor centre entrance and remember to social distance your 

school group from visiting public.  

A strict one-way system runs throughout the whole Museum and is denoted by Vulcan aircraft marked onto the floor and on signage. Please 

adhere to this wherever possible. When in the hangars, we recommend that you split your bubble into smaller groups with a ratio of one adult 

to ten students.   

 

For lunch, please ensure that you abide by the one-way system to get to your lunch area. If you are situated in the crew room, please ensure 

that you go through the visitor centre. This ensures that everyone is following the same route. Please use the PPE situated in the lunch 

spaces to clean down tables and chairs to your own standard. All spaces are deep cleaned by staff in between use. Lunch rubbish must be 

taken with you using one of the rubbish bags supplied.  

  



 


